
Los Ruano
Seven months have passed, and we continue to see

God's faithfulness…
Beloved brothers and sisters, it is a privilege for us to greet you

and continue to share with you everything that God has done in our lives and
ministry during these past 6 months in the midst of this pandemic.

Three families have been
added to our church

during these past weeks.
God works in different
ways and in a way, we

least expected He touched
the hearts of these people

who through our daily
prayer times broadcasted

on Facebook found an
answer to their requests

and needs, and in
gratitude they came to

the Lord. In this way the
Church continues to work

7 days a week.

It has been a time of

Salvation Every week there are
three groups of women
who meet with Chochy

through Zoom. The
groups have been growing
in number and now one of

the disciples of
Chochy has started a

fourth discipleship group
for young girls, so this

ministry has been
multiplied month after

month.

Discipleship
We continue with the
food program. We are
supporting at least once a
month more than 80
families who are in need.
God has been faithful, and
we have seen how he has
provided resources to
bless these families and
as a result it has been a
testimony of God's love.
This time has been very
difficult for many of these
families since most of
them lost their jobs
because of the pandemic,
but we believe that God
has placed the burden on
our hearts to take care of
them and support them in
these
times of need.

Food program



We ask you to help us pray because we desire to start a
program that allows us to expand the school tutoring program
and turn it into a small school that works from Monday to
Friday and therefore be able to do a comprehensive job with
at least 35 children. We know that it is a difficult and
expensive project, but we believe that it is a project that
comes from God and that he will provide all the required
resources if it is his will.

Another project for which we are praying is for the provision
of a Dental Clinic Bus that allows us to be more efficient in the
missions field, saving time that we are currently using to put
up and take down all the equipment and also be more
equipped in order to better serve the people who will come to
the missions we have planned for 2021. We are working on the
design to convert a bus into a clinic with 3 or 4 dental chairs.
 

Prayer request
The Country is open,
and everything is
starting to reopen. The
level of infections is
still very high and the
crisis in the health
system is imminent.
Church and ministry
gatherings are not
allowed yet, businesses
are just starting to
function. It seems like
everything will remain
the same for the rest of
the year, and we will
continue to do what we
can for the work of God
with the resources we
have.

Coming up

Despite the fact that
due to the pandemic
we have not been able
to do the dental
missions that we had
scheduled for this 2020,
we continue supporting
the girls of the refuge
with them dental
treatments and in this
way, we continue with
the work of love that
God has entrusted to
us.

Dental Ministry
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WE THANK GOD FOR EACH  ONE  OF  YOU WHO THROUGHOUT ALL  THESE

YEARS  HAVE  BEEN  AN  IMPORTANT  PART  OF  OUR MIN ISTRY  AND HAVE

BEL IEVED  AND SUPPORTED EACH  OF  THE  PROJECTS  THAT  GOD HAS  PUT  IN

OUR HEARTS .  

WE  PRAY  FOR ALL  OF  YOU AND LOOK FORWARD TO SEE ING  YOU AGAIN  

SO THAT  WE  CAN SERVE  THE  LORD TOGETHER  ONCE  MORE .

Dennis y Chochy Ruano


